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District and Bankruptcy Courts Closed 
Monday, July 5, 2021 

 
 
The United States District and Bankruptcy Courts courthouses in Boise, Coeur 
d’Alene and Pocatello will be CLOSED on Monday, July 5, 2021 in observance of 
Independence Day.*  The Courts will reopen under normal operating hours on 
Tuesday, July 6, 2021. 
 

* July 4, 2021 (the legal public holiday for Independence Day), falls on a Sunday.  For most 
federal employees, Monday, July 5, 2021 will be treated as a holiday for pay and leave purposes.  
See 5 U.S.C. § 6103(b). 


